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Chairman Hilderbrand and Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee Members: 
  
I am in support of SB212. 
  
My daughter was injured by a “recommended” PHARMA product 12 years ago… 
Just one shot…. 
  
The decisions we make for our healthcare, MUST BE OURS…. 
I have learned the hard way, that being coerced and lied to about vaccines is costing 
lives and at the very least the health of our children…. 
  
I will never agree with some random stranger, (DOING A JOB), making the decision to 
add more and more vaccines to an already overwhelming schedule…. 
  
Parents are not given informed consent…. 
They are told lies to coerce them into a PROCEDURE that they may be questioning…. 
  
THIS NEEDS TO STOP! 
  
                                                                                                Thank you, 
                                                                                                                Terri Goodman 
 


